
 

Corporation of the Municipality of Temagami 
 

Memorandum to Council 

Memo No 
2020-M-021 

 

Subject: LFMC for the Temagami Management Unit  

Agenda Date: February 20, 2020    

Attachments: Letters to OMNRF from Mayor O’Mara, Temagami First Nation and Timiskaming 
First Nation 

 
RECOMMENDATION 

 
BE IT RESOLVED that Council ratify and support the letter sent by Mayor O’Mara to the Ontario Ministry 
of Natural Resources and Forestry requesting the LFMC for the Temagami Management Unit be 
approved and an interim board and transition team be put in place as planned. 
 
AND FURTHER THAT Council direct Staff to invite Mr. Kenrick to a future meeting to provide information 
on the progress of this initiative. 
 
INFORMATION 
 
Due to time constraints, Mayor O’Mara drafted and sent a letter in support of the proposed LFMC for the 
Temagami Management Unit.  This letter, as well as letters received from the Temagami First Nation and 
the Timiskaming First Nation are attached to and form part of this report. 
 
There have been a few delays in the past couple of years, mostly as a result in a change in Provincial 
Government and Ministers responsible for Natural Resources and Forestry and it is hoped that the letters 
being sent to the Ministry will highlight the need for action on the part of the Province to move this project 
forward. 
 
Council is being asked to ratify and support the letter sent by Mayor O’Mara.  At the same time, it may 
be wise to invite Mr. Kenrick to a future Council meeting to receive an update on this project. 
 
Respectfully Submitted 
 
Craig Davidson 
Treasurer/Administrator  


